
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
The University of Alabama Master of Science degree program in speech-language pathology is 
currently under review for reaccreditation by the Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology & 
Speech-Language Pathology (CAA) of the American Speech-Language-Hearing Association (ASHA) 
(https://caa.asha.org/). In accordance with the CAA’s Public Comment policy and procedures, the CAA 
is seeking public comment as part of the review of the UA MS-SLP program.

During this public meeting, stakeholders are welcome to offer questions, comments, and other feed-
back regarding the program’s accreditation status.

WHEN: 	 Thursday, October 21, 5:00 - 5:30 p.m.

LOCATION: 	 Virtual Zoom meeting

RSVP: 	 In order to participate, please RSVP by 10/14 with your name, 
	 email address, and phone number to the email address below:
	 cd@as.ua.edu

	 RSVP is required to receive the Zoom link

The MS-SLP program at UA appreciates your input and participation!

If you would like to provide comments but are unable to attend this public meeting, written comments may be 
submitted until 10/6 (15 days ahead of the site visit) following the process outlined in the CAA accreditation 
handbook (pp. 64-66; https://caa.asha.org/wp-content/uploads/Accreditation-Handbook.pdf).

A copy of the Standards for Accreditation and the CAA’s Policy on Public Comment may be obtained by contacting 
the Accreditation Office at ASHA, 2200 Research Boulevard, #310, Rockville, Maryland 20850, calling ASHA’s 
Action Center at 1-800-498-2071, or accessing the documents online at http://caa.asha.org/.

For more information, contact Dr. Memorie Gosa (memorie.gosa@ua.edu).
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